
 March 10th,  2023 

 Dear Jardon/Webb Community 

 We had a great week starting out our third work rotation.  The first week is spent reviewing job procedures 
 and becoming familiar with new processes.  Each week students become more familiar and comfortable 
 in their routines.  Our job coaches do an amazing job giving the needed level of support that each 
 individual student needs to be successful on the job. 

 Our students continue to have classroom learning each day, as well, to help develop independent living 
 skills, social skills, and recreational/exercise activities.  We also have weekly community based instruction 
 opportunities and Far Therapy.  Let's just say that our students are kept pretty busy all day long! 

 It looks like Winter isn't quite done with us.  Stay safe out there today!  Remember to Spring forward this 
 weekend!  This must mean that Spring will be here soon, right? 

 Please make sure to join us on social media!  Find us on Facebook by searching for Jardon Vocational 
 School.  You will see regular updates posted there about what's going on at Jardon! 

 Please feel free to contact me at  heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org  or 248-658-5953 if you have any 
 questions or concerns. 

 Thank you! 

 He�d� Kun� 

mailto:heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org




 Community Based Instruction - Week of 03/13/2023 
 MOCI:  ASD: 

 Monday (03/13)  Monday P.M. (03/13) 

 Meijer  A.M. 

 Holocaust MuseumP.M.  Bowling- All Classes      P.M. 

 Thursday (03/16)  Thursday P.M. (03/16) 

 Sam’s Club A.M. 

 Lowe’s P.M.  Berkley Public Safety- Schwegler/Converse P.M. 

 Friday (03/17)  Friday A.M. (03/17) 

 Starbuck’s  A.M.  National  Coney Island-Springsteen  A.M. 

 HP Police Station    P.M. 



 From the Transition Coordinator:  Mrs. Barshaw 

 This week we began our final rotation for the school year. Students have been placed in the 
 worksites they have either asked for or were suggested by their caseload teachers. We are 
 pleased with the growth our students have been making at work. The following are the worksites 
 students are attending: 

 Burlington Coat Factory 
 Yad Ezra Food Bank 
 Park Place Senior Living 
 Meijer 
 Kroger 
 Chartwells Food Service 
 Hazel Park School Board Offices 
 Table 28 at the Detroit Zoo 
 Garden Fresh 
 Jardon Greenhouse 
 Jardon General Store 
 Jardon Textiles 
 Jardon Cardmaking 
 Jardon Custodial 
 Jardon Clerical 
 PAES Lab 

 We are thankful for the community partners that allow our students to learn the soft skills 
 necessary for entry level employment. We are also thankful for our job coaches who work 
 diligently to help students become successful employees. 

 We look forward to a successful Rotation 3. 

 Len��� Bar���w 
 lenore.barshaw@myhpsd.org 



 Create Connection is returning for Spring 2023! 

 Although Create Connection didn’t make it in the Spring 2023 Recreation 
 Guide, we had a great turnout and couldn't wait for next season to bring it 
 back  ! 

 Create Connection, our program taught by an Art Therapist from  The Art Experience  , is based

 on self-care and creative exploration. Create Connection will run for three weeks on Thursdays

 from 3–4:30 pm at Troy Community Center. $110 Residents; $120 Non-Residents. Ages 14+ 

 welcome. 

 We will be  offering three sessions this Spring: 

 March 16–30 

 April 13–27 

 May 11–25 

 Register for one or all of the above at  rec.troymi.gov/login  with Activity #7331 or  click here  . 

 Proration is available for March and April sessions. We can’t wait to make more art with you! 

https://theartexperience.org/
https://onlinereg.troymi.gov/wbwsc/webtrac.wsc/login.html
https://onlinereg.troymi.gov/wbwsc/webtrac.wsc/search.html?module=AR&primarycode=7331









